
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Wednesday, January 18, 2023 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Bean & Cheese Tamale  

   

BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today 

 

 

1. Result from over the Hodgkins Park District Tournament. The 8th grade Boys Basketball 

Team won against Pleasantdale Middle School with some great shooting from Jack Lee. 

In the 2nd Game against Highlands Middle School the boys came up a little bit short. 

Great season for the 8th grade boys with 13-3 record. 

 

For the 7th grade Boys Basketball Team they started off strong with a win against 

Pleasantdale Middle School followed up with another big win against Park Blue. The 7th 

grade Boys Team will be playing McClure for the Tournament Championship tonight 

6:30pm at LT North Campus- we hope to see you there.   

 

2. Remember that this Friday January 20th we will have the TGIF activity after 

school.  Remember to bring your forms signed by your parent or guardian so you can 

purchase your ticket on Thursday and Friday during lunch.  If you need a copy of the 

permission form you can access it on the Gurrie website or check with your advisor for 

extra copies.   
 

3. Winter sports pictures will take place tomorrow after school in the main gym. Please see 

Mrs. Ray for any questions.  
 

 

 

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


